
  

 

Newsletter  
End of Year 

SR Rocks 

Our recent SR rocks was quite a success. 

Lots of children and families attended. 

SR has some very able and budding artists and some 

extremely talented parents too. 

Thank you to all the staff involved for your support. It 

was a lovely relaxed drop-in session. 

Thanks all 

Year 5 Transition 

On Wednesday 10th July, all of Year 5 went to 

Brunts as part of their transition in readiness for 

joining secondary school in September 2020. The 

children enjoyed a tour of the school, with many commenting on how 

they're worried about getting lost! They also met a few of the teachers, such as the Year 7 lead, 

Mr Charity, who made the children feel really welcome. They also enjoyed a teamwork-based PE 

session and other activities aimed at improving their creative thinking.  

Overall, the children all had a really good day and got a fantastic taster of what secondary school 

would be like. 



  

 

Attendance Forum 
On Friday, The Attendance Forum from Sutton Road 
joined up with the Attendance Forum from Holgate 

Primary to receive a treat for the amazing work they 
have done this year to help improve Attendance at the 
schools in our collaboration. They walked to Kings Mill 

Reservoir, had an ice cream, walked around the 
Reservoir and then spent time at Sutton Sailing Club 

eating their McDonalds treat together and 
playing games. Both schools got on really well 

and loved getting to know each other and 
comparing notes, it was really lovely to see. 

Here are some of the Notts Rocks the 
children found whilst exploring! 

Road Safety 

VIA East Midlands Road Safety are running various cycling courses for Children and Adults in the 

Summer holidays.  I thought you might like to know the details so that your children/parents can 

get involved?    

Please take a look at the Nottinghamshire CC What’s On Events page - follow the link below.  (If it 

doesn’t work, go to the What’s On search box and type ‘cycling’ and they should be displayed). 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/events/search?searchType=Tags&query=cycling 

There are various sessions for children aged 3 years & upwards, including Balance bikes, Learn to 

Ride, Adult Learn To Ride, Cycle Skills, Bikeability Level 1 (off-road), Bikeability Combined Lv1 & 2 

(off & on-road) and Bikeability Lv3 (advanced course on road).   

Sessions are taking place at: 

Nottingham Forest Football Club, NG2 5FJ (meet in car park by the Brian Clough stand) 

Via East Midlands Highways Training Centre, NG22 8ST 

Southwell Leisure Centre, NG25 0LG 

East Leake Leisure Centre, LE12 6QN 

Newark Academy Leisure Centre, NG24 3AL 

Prices and full details are shown on the What’s On listing – it would be great if you could share this 

link. 

To book a space, please contact us in the first instance to check availability and suitability and 

then to make your payment.  Places are only confirmed once 

payment is made.   Phone Road Safety on 0115 977 4373.  

Thank you for your help with this advertising. 

Kind regards, 

Kate Kibble 

Road Safety Assistant  Via East Midlands Ltd 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 News for next year 

On Tuesday September 3rd Year 1 will 

be having a visit from Lion Leaners so 

our children  can see different pets 

that people might have. There will be 

the opportunity for our children to 

handle them to start our topic of Fur, 

Feather and Scales topic. We will also 

be having a visit from the Blue Cross on 

30th September to learn about the 

correct care of pets. 

 

Year 1 Christmas production 10th Dec 

morning performance. 

 

      Year 1 Christmas production 11th 

Dec afternoon performance.   

Year 4 Rufford Park Trip 

This week year 4 went on their end of year trip to Rufford 

Park. 

All the children had a fabulous time, especially at the play 

park where they went on the Zip Wire, Climbing activity, 

slides, swings and sand pits. 

They also went for a walk around the park and lake and got 

to see all the ducks and swans. 

After a delicious picnic lunch the children all had an ice 

cream and then ventured into the Maze. The day was 

completed with a trip to the gift shop before the journey home.  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 22nd July 2019   - School Closed  -  INSET 

Tuesday 23rd July 2019   - School Closed  -  INSET 

Wednesday 24th July 2019   - School Closed  -  INSET 

Thursday 25th July 2019   - First Day of Summer break 

Friday 30th August 2019   - INSET Day  -  School closed 

Monday 2nd September 2019   - First Day back at school 

Monday 21st October 2019   - First Day of October Half Term Holidays 

Monday 4th November 2019   - First Day back at school 


